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           May 27, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
 
I confirm that I have evaluated the statistical methods mentioned in the manuscript No. 55606 
entitled “TNF receptor-1 deficiency in hepatocytes does not protect from non-alcoholic 
steatohepatitis, but attenuates insulin resistance in mice”, by Sena Bluemel, Yanhan Wang, Suhan 
Lee and Bernd Schnabl. In my opinion, statistical methods are appropriate.   
 
 
Best regards, 

 

 

Xin Tu, Ph.D. 
Professor of Biostatistics 
Division of Biostatistics and Bioinformatics 
Department of Family Medicine and School of Public Health  
UC San Diego ACTRI Biostatistics 
UC San Diego Health Sciences 
E-mail:   x2tu@ucsd.edu 
 

 


